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From: Moss, Melissa 
Sent: October 30, 2020 1:51:47 PM
To: WestFlemish-FlamandeOuest (IAAC/AEIC); CentralRidge (IAAC/AEIC); BHPCanada (IAAC/AEIC) 
Cc: Murphy, Ian; Young, Elizabeth 
Subject: Draft EA Reports
Response requested: No
Sensitivity: Normal

Afternoon Shauna, Leslie and Joe,
 
The Board has reviewed the draft EA reports posted for public comment and have no additional comments.
 
Have a great weekend,
Melissa
 
Melissa Moss, M.Env.Sc.
Environmental Assessment Officer
t. 709 778 1455
 
twitter @CNLOPB 
www.cnlopb.ca
 
-------------------------------------------------- 

The information, including attachments, transmitted in this communication is intended solely for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential information and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, printing, copying, disclosure or other use of, or taking any action in reliance upon this information, by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.

If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender and delete/destroy the entire communication received by e-mail.
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